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Question: 

Have any other reviews been considered that you are aware of? 

 

 

Answer: 

 

Following the Review of Chemotherapy Funding Arrangements, the Australian Government 

has agreed that a post market review of the authorities for Pharmaceutical Benefits Scheme 

(PBS) medicines will be undertaken to remove unnecessary red tape for clinicians 

prescribing, processing and claiming for PBS medicines. 

 

 

 

 

 


